


Kia ora whānau, malo lelei, talofa & bula vinaka.

ATTENDANCE                                                                                              
Todays attendance rate is 90%. Well done whānau for ensuring that your tamariki 
are at school. Just a reminder that if your tamaiti or tamariki are going to be 
absent, please ring our school office and inform them. If you do not make an effort 
to contact school then expect a call from Kōkā Amoe our Truancy officer. If your 
tamaiti or tamariki are frequently absent from school without an explanation, then 
Kōkā Amoe will do a home visit and explain the next course of action from the 
school. Thank you to all those whānau that do the right thing and ring our school 
office to advise us of any absences. This is very helpful, thank you.

 CAMP PANUI                                                                                                 
Today a pānui will be sent home to Yr 6, Yr 7 & Yr 8 tamariki that will be attending 
camp this year, based on 90% + attendance and role modelling our school vision 
and values at school. Well done to these students, and we know you will enjoy a 
wonderful week filled with fun and exciting activities. Students not attending camp 
will come to school as usual.                                                      

KAUPAPA NUI MO TENEI WAHANGA                                                         
Our tamariki are really enjoying our kaupapa for Term 4, ’ Te Ao Whānui ’               
The wider world, it’s people and places. They have been very busy in class, 
reading journals, doing research, google mapping, writing reports and also 
practising there culinary skills by cooking and creating dishes from their chosen 
country. Some tamariki have already started their home projects with their 
whanau, and these are looking great. Ka rawe tamariki and whānau ma! Have a 
korero with your tamaiti or tamariki about the country and people they have been 
studying in class, this week.  

HATS ARE ON THIS TERM 
With the hot weather expected, hats are on this term. Please make sure your 
tamaiti or tamariki come to school with their potae on every day. If you would like 
to purchase a hat we have bucket hats and caps for sale in the office. Mahea te 
mea tika!


BANKING 
Thank you to the 37 bankers who banked last week. It was a slight increase from 
the previous week, so lets celebrate that. Kia kaha whānau we only have another 
6 weeks left in this term, to get our banking numbers up where they should be. A 
big thank you to those classrooms that consistently bank every week, and make 
our numbers look good. #banking matters#
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  TEACHER ONLY DAY 
     
     A reminder that     
     school will be  
       closed for 
      learning on  
   Friday the 11th 
     of November.  
 Please keep your 
tamaiti or tamariki 
home on this day.    
Nga mihi whānau.
                                            

http://www.kaiti.school.nz


SPORTS UPDATE                                                                                   
ATHLETICS DAY : This will be held this Friday, weather permitting. The 
Juniors will start at 9am and the Seniors will start at 11am. It will be a 
great day so come along and support your tamaiti or tamariki while they 
showcase a variety of athletic skills. Nau mai haere mai whānau.                                                                                                                                           
MINI-BALL : The first games for the season were played at Gisborne 
Boys High School, last Saturday. Thank you to all our whānau who 
offered to coach and take school teams this term. Mini- Ball is a new 
weekend sport for our tamariki and the enthusiasm and ball skills on 
display last weekend, shows this sport is going to become very popular. 
Please check the school facebook page for this Saturdays draw.

T.BALL : Well done to all our tamariki that turned up at Waikirikiri Park 
last Saturday and played their first game. Ka rawe tamariki ma! Also a 
big mihi to our whānau that have offered to be coaches and take school 
teams this term. This Saturday our Yr 1 & Yr 2 team will be playing their 
first game. A big thank you to Kōkā Diane and Kōkā Chey for offering to 
co coach this team. The draw for T.Ball will be in the Gisborne Herald 
this week.  

SOFTBALL : Our senior students played their first game last weekend 
and we had some great results. Well done to Matua Mafe’s Yr 5 & Yr 6 
team who played Te Wharau and won 20 - 5. We are so lucky to have 
Matua Mafe and our other softball coaches offering their expertise and 
time to support our future up and coming, Black Sox.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Rugby Festival                                                                            
Well done to our KSR tuakana girls who recently competed for  
Horouta Rugby at the New Zealand Girls Rugby Festival in                 
Auckland. Our very own Matua James was one of the coaches.    
Thank you Matua James for giving up your time in the holidays to 
coach these girls. The u13 team won most fairest team award.  The 
girls returned to kura excited about rugby and the possibility of     
another trip to Christchurch in 2023. The players are left to right :     
Ana Tamale, Grace Vailea, Hevani Toupili, Losiane Toupili,                                       
Acaja - Rose Hedge - Moeke, and in the front is Te Oho Lokotui. 



Kia pai o koutou wiki whānau ma.

               na Kōkā Moana 

We are very proud of Matua Aidan who 
had his graduation ceremony last 
Friday. Congratulations Matua. Ka mau 
ki te wehi! 
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